Dvorky festival

The fifth volume of the Dvorky festival is finally here! Stop by on the 11 October and take part in the largest event
organised by the students of our faculty. A good music and delicious finger food will accompany you to enter the new

academic year. Once again, the faculty building will change from an everyday lecture place into a festival venue full of
life. Enjoy a different faculty experience!

Everyone is invited, no matter what do you study and for how long.



